

Tuesday 29th April 2025

Dear parent/carer,

Year 3 and 4 Geography Walk

As you were aware, we had to postpone our geography walk last term. We have now rearranged the walk for Wednesday 7th May. We will be walking around Buckland estate and noting down key information that will help us create our own ordnance survey maps.

The children will be accompanied by Mrs Cousins, Miss Manley, Mrs Bunce, Mrs Peatt and Miss Nicholson. We will be leaving school just after morning registration and will return by the beginning of morning break.

As we are unsure of the weather, please ensure that your child brings a coat.

Many thanks in advance,

Yours faithfully,

Michaela Cousins Year 3 Learning Leader Jess Manley Year 4 Learning Leader